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MEMORANDUM  
 
To: Highway Contractors 
 

From: Mark D. Reich, P.E. 
 

Date: January 24, 2022 
 

Re: Town of Walkertown 
 2022 Street Repair Contract 
 AWCK Job # 21096 
 

On behalf of the Town of Walkertown, we are advertising the subject project for bids. 

This project consists of providing full depth patching, milling, shoulder construction, and resurfacing on 4 
street sections.  

It is anticipated that the contract will be awarded at February 2022 Council Meeting and work may begin 
around March 15, 2022 and contract completion date is scheduled for June 30, 2022.  

Bid opening for the project is scheduled for 3:00 PM, Thursday, February 17, 2022 
electronically, returned to scottsnow@triad.rr.com. 
Bid documents may be obtain from Engineer’s webpage by downloading:  

http://www.awck.com/resources/bidding-plans/  

Prior to accessing files, participants will be required to accept Engineer’s Download Policy. The Policy 
requires that documents shall not be forwarded to other bidders; however, you will be permitted to 
forward to material suppliers to obtaining quotes and to subcontractors provided suppliers and 
subcontractors do not forward the documents to other bidders. 

If you prefer to receive a hard copy of the bid documents, please contact the office of the Engineer @ 
336-226-5534 and we will forward you a set or you may come by and pick up a set. Bid documents will be 
available for pick up by this afternoon or mailed by request. A plan deposit fee is not required. 

Should you have questions regarding the bid documents, please feel free to contact me. 
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